

McCarthy Catholic College

ABN 86 875 623 906
75 Mackellar Street
Emu Plains NSW 2750
T 02 4735 3211 F 02 4735 6249
E mccarthy@parra.catholic.edu.au
W www.mccarthyemuplains.catholic.edu.au

11 November 2019

Important Notice Year 7, 2020 Orientation Day Change of Date

Dear Families

As a result of the Catastrophic Fire Assessment for Tuesday 12 November 2019 for Year 7, 2020 Orientation Day planned for this day will now be held on **Monday 18 November 2019**.

All the organisational details for this day will remain the same as previously communicated to you.

If you have any queries relating to this important day for your child commencing at our College, please call 4728 8100 then pick Option 4 and speak with Mrs Cheryl Whatman or send an email to mccarthy@parra.catholic.edu.au

Please note that the **Parent Only Information Evening** will stay as planned for <u>Wednesday</u> 13 November 2019 from 6.00pm to 7.00pm.

We look forward to seeing you next week as you commence your child's learning journey at Penola Catholic College.

Yours sincerely

Mrs T Cairns Principal Leader

